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September 5, 2018

 

To: His Honor Mayor Michael Hancock

 

Re: Greater & Greener 2019

 

Dear Mayor Hancock,

 

As Co Chairs of the INC Parks and Recreation Committee we are pleased that Denver will be showcased next July during the Greater &
Greener 2019 International Urban Park Conference presented by City Parks Alliance.   We have had an opportunity to spend some time
reviewing the 2017 Conference and are impressed with the themes planned for next year’s conference.  

 

We would appreciate an opportunity to be included as advocates for urban parks at the grassroot level in breakout sessions that are focused
on working with the communities.  We are hoping you can direct us to the correct contacts in the City Parks Alliance and that you will
support us in this request.  Our experience of being park advocates includes each of us spending more than 16 years working with you and
the Hickenlooper administration, serving on various committees and boards and understanding that Denver Parks is a system serving the
neighborhood communities and the City.

 

Sincerely,

Cindy Johnstone

Maggie Price

Co Chairs, INC PARC

George Mayl

President, Inter-neighborhood Cooperation
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